
OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 
THE STATE DEPARTMENT’S PILOT PROGRAM 
FOR DOMESTIC H-1B VISA RENEWALS: 
WHAT EMPLOYERS NEED TO KNOW 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. If you have questions about  
the availability of CLE credits, please email cle@ogletree.com. To request an accommodation for a 
disability, please email accessibility@ogletree.com as soon as possible.

DESCRIPTION
On January 29, 2024, the U.S. Department of 
State will begin accepting applications for its 
highly anticipated stateside visa renewal pilot 
program, which aims to reduce visa application 
backlogs at U.S. consulates abroad. For the first 
time in nearly 20 years, a limited number of H-1B 
nonimmigrant workers will be eligible to renew 
their visas from within the United States. In 
this webinar, the speakers will discuss the pilot 
program’s eligibility criteria, timelines, and what 
to expect moving forward.

SPEAKERS 
Marissa E. Cwik (Denver) 
Kara K. Lancaster (Raleigh)
Lisa England, Moderator

DATE
Wednesday, January 10, 2024

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  
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